
PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

March 18,2010 

Public Service Commission 
21 1 Sower Boulevard 
PO Box 615 
FranMort, KY 40601 

Public Service Commission, 

I am writing to state that we are opposed to any rate increases for Louisville Gas and 
Electric Company, be it gas increases or electric increases. 
We would also be against any increases for the water company. 

In this present economy I don’t know how people will be able to pay any increases in any 
utility. 

It seems that they ask for and receive an increase every year. 

Thank you for considering our opposition. 
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